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Bibliogov, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition:
New. 246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.International terrorism has long been
recognized as a foreign and domestic security threat. The
tragic events of September 11th in New York, Washington, and
Pennsylvania have dramatically re-energized the nation s
focus and resolve on terrorism. This issue brief examines
international terrorist actions and threats and the U.S. policy
response. Available policy options range from diplomacy,
international cooperation and constructive engagement to
economic sanctions, covert action, physical security
enhancement and military force. The recent terrorist incidents
in the United States, as well the U.S.S. Cole, Oklahoma City,
1993 World Trade Center, the U.S. embassy bombings in Kenya
and Tanzania, and the Tokyo subway gas attack, have brought
the issue of terrorism to the forefront of American public
interest. Questions relate to whether U.S. policy and
organizational mechanisms are adequate to deal with both
state sponsored or abetted terrorism and that undertaken by
independent groups. Formal definitions of terrorism do not
include terrorist activity for financial profit or terrorists
motivated by religious goals. Non-traditional harm such as
computer violence may not be included as well. Such activity
may well...
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